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Comments: To whom it may concern regarding the proposed gravel pit on Jackson Mountain:

We are homeowners on the mountain side of San Juan River Village, and our "backyard" is Jackson Mountain
and the beautiful forest. We enjoy hiking behind our home, and the peace that our neighborhood provides...it is
truly our sanctuary.

We vehemently oppose the construction of a gravel pit 2000 feet from our back gate, and wonder how any plan
that includes the construction of a new mountain bike and hiking trail can also include a gravel pit! A disaster

waiting to happen, in our opinion.

The dust, noise and truck traffic that a gravel pit will create will endanger the lives and greatly decrease the
quality of life for us and our neighbors, along with the wildlife in the area.

We urge you to consider another location for a gravel pit that will not impact a peaceful and beautiful
neighborhood.

Thank you for allowing us to share our concerns regarding the proposed gravel pit,

Gayle and Frank Covington



